
 
 

 

 

 

 

Adjourned Council Meeting 
 

8 February 2012 

 

 

Proposed amendments: 

 

(i) That, in view of the need to ensure continued reduction in Torbay’s 

teenage conception rates, £85,000 be reinstated to the Children’s Services 

budget to continue to fund the Strategic Lead Post for Teenage 

Pregnancies for 2012/13; and 

 

(ii) That the funding be allocated to support the spending in (i) above from the 

£500,000 proposed budget contingency fund. 

 

 

Proposed: Councillor Parrott 

Seconded: Councillor Stockman 
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